
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NOTICE OF WORKSHOP 

CANCELLATION  
Quincy City Hall 

Commission Chambers 
404 W. Jefferson Street | Quincy, Florida 32351 

 
Notice is hereby given that a Workshop 
pursuant to section 2.53 of the City of 

Quincy Charter, for Saturday,  
July 22, 2023, at 10:00 am, is canceled. 

 
 
 

 

For additional information please call the City of Quincy at 850-618-1884.  


